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Subject: FW: Aurora Airport planned runway lengthening

From: Nick Razzeto [mailto:nrazzeto@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 22, 2018 1:47 AM

To: Kevin@wilsonvillechamber.com

Cc: City Recorder <cityrecorder@ci.wilsonville.or.us>
Subject: Aurora Airport planned runway lengthening

Wilsonville City Recorder

29799 SW Town Center Loop East,
Wilsonville, OR 97070
cityrecorder @ci.wilsonville.or.us

November 23 2018
Dear City of Wilsonville,

Thank you for taking the time to look into the planned 1000 foot runway lengthening improvement at the
Aurora Airport.

Please register my strong support for this runway lengthening and for the substantial increase in safety it will
provide to the aircraft operating off the Aurora Airport and to the surrounding areas. I am a corporate pilot
whose livelihood depends on how much business I can generate from aircraft owners based at UAO.

When the weather gets crummy ( as is common during winters in the PNW) I feel better knowing I can bring
my passengers into and out of an airport with a larger margin of runway given versus needed. And In the hot
summer months when doing performance calculations on the many jets based here the added runway length
will give both a better safety margin during an emergency as well as putting more money in our local
businesses, Lynx FBO and surrounding Wilsonville/Aurora/Canby, pockets than up north in Portland if these
Jets need to use the Portlands longer runway.

v/r,
Nicholas John Razzeto

3449 SW Arnold St, Portland, OR 97219



